
From: Imphal Brahma Kumaris <imphal@bkivv.org> 
 
Dear Divine Brothers & Sisters, 
 
Om Shanti 

Please accept Godly remembrance and Raksha Bandan wishes from Brahmin  family Manipur. 
 

We are herewith enclosing the photos pertain to Tying Rakhi to 

Shri N.Biren Singh, Hon'ble Chief Minister of Manipur  on the event of "Raksha Bandan" by 
Brahma Kumari Nilima,Manipur and BK Nilima with Shri Karam Shyam, Hon'ble Revenue 
Minister, 
  
Manipur and Shri K.Robindro, Hon'ble Deputy Speaker,Manipur on the occasion of Raksha  
Bandhan Celebration. 
 

With warm regards  
BK Nilima, Manipur 
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